
May		9,		2022	
	
	
	
Brian	Standing,	Senior	Planner	
Roger	Lane,	Zoning	Administrator	
Dane	County	Planning	&	Development	
	
RE:		DCPREZ-2022-11830	–	Reschedule	for	June	28	ZLR	Public	Hearing	
	
	
Mr.	Standing	and	Mr.	Lane,	
	
I	am	writing	on	behalf	of	“5211	Southern	Avenue,	LLC”	for	Petition	DCPREZ-2022-11830.	
	
Our	rezoning	petition	request	was	not	submitted	to	the	Town	of	Vermont	in	time	to	be	on	the	
April	agenda	of	the	Town	of	Vermont	Planning	Commission.			
	
Based	on	the	Town	of	Vermont’s	current	meeting	schedules,	here	are	dates	when	we	expect	
the	Town	to	review	Petition	11830.			

• Planning	Commission	on	May	23	
• Town	Board	on	June	14	

	
Accordingly,	we	request	that	you	postpone	any	discussion	on	petition	11830	at	the	May	24	
meeting	of	the	Dane	County	Zoning	&	Land	Regulation	(ZLR)	committee.		Hopefully,	the	Town	
will	confirm	support	for	the	petition	by	June	14.		Please	reschedule	the	review	of	our	petition	
for	ZLR	public	hearing	to	be	held	on	June	28.	
		
	
Thank	you,	
	
	
Marc		Brody,	Manager	
5211	Southern	Avenue,	LLC	
608.333.3888	
	
	
CC:		Tim	Radl	of	Red	Oak	Land	Surveying,	Agent	for	5211	Southern	Avenue,	LLC	
	
	
	
	
	


